
JOHN D. DNDERSON,  P.S.C.  
ATT'ORNEY AT LAW 

103 WEST COURT STREET, SUITE E 
GREENSBURG, KENTUCKY 42743 

OFFICE (270) 932-3131 
FAX (270) 932-5722 

Re: Green-Taylor Water District/City of Greensburg Proposed Water Rate Increase 

Mr. Derouen: 

On August I, 2009, Green-Taylor Water District (herekafter ''GTWD") received a 
proposed Citiv of Greensburg water rate increase that apparently has not yet been filed with the 
commission. At this time, GTWD is reviewing the rate increase imd intends to attempt a fair 
resolution based upon the financial information of the City and its water plant. 

In the meantime, as Local Counsel for GTWD, I have been requested to give formal 
notice to the Public Service Commission that the GTWD Board of Commissioners desires the 
Commission to suspend and investigate the proposed rate increase of the City of Greensburg as 
it pertains to water sold to GTWD. 

The Board of Commissioners await your response. 

Very truly xours: 

JDH 
Cc: Green-Taylor Water Dishict 

P.O. Box 168 
Greensburg, Kentucky 42743 

City of Greensburg 
110 West Court Street 
Greensburg, Kentucky 42743 . 
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